
  

XIMOKO PROGRESSIVE PARTY 

SUBMISSION TO THE TECHNICAL COMMITTEE ON THE .D ;3 

TRANSITIONAL EXECUTIVE COUNCIL 

. 16 MAY 1993 

The Ximoko Progressive Party has supported the principle of a 

Transitional Executive Council and Sub-Councils as the centre piece 

of the Interim Government Structure preceding the period of 

Transition. 

However, the X.P.P is concerned at the practicability of full 

deployment of such structures given the present timetable envisaged 

for elections, and given the delay of almost a year since these 

structures were first contemplated by CODESA. Deployment of the full 

system would arguably only be practical if some role were envisaged 

for these structures in the transitional period as well. 
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